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SEVEN SUMMER ASSOCIATES JOIN FOULSTON SIEFKIN LLP FOR 2025

May 19, 2025

Wichita, KAN./Overland Park, KAN. — Foulston Siefkin LLP welcomes Katy Ammon, Lane Barrette, Mark Early,
Aaron Hiebsch, David Holt, Kiana Pipkins, and Ben Voloch as 2025 summer associates. Summer associates are
law school students who have completed their first or second year and join the firm to gain experience through
mentorship and hands-on legal work. Katy, Aaron, Kiana, and Lane have finished their second year of law school,
while Mark, David, and Ben just completed their first year.

The 10-week internship provides exposure to different types of law practice, research and writing assignments, and
feedback from attorneys, as well as social and networking events to introduce associates to the firm and the
community. Six of Foulston’s summer associates will work in the firm’s Wichita office, and one (Lane Barrette) will
be based in Foulston’s Overland Park office. The students join Foulston from a broad geographic range of law
schools: Drake University Law School (Des Moines), the University of lowa College of Law (lowa City), Thurgood
Marshall School of Law (Houston), the University of Kansas School of Law, and Washburn University School of
Law.

As the largest law firm based in Kansas, with offices in Kansas City, Topeka, and Wichita, Foulston Siefkin LLP
provides legal services to a broad range of clients — from large national and international corporations to small
businesses and individuals. Foulston’s lawyers are consistently recognized as among the leading lawyers in the
United States. For more than a hundred years, Foulston’s lawyers have provided counsel in a wide range of
practice areas, including civil and complex litigation, tax, business matters, employment and labor, and healthcare.
For more information, contact Tammy Allen, chief marketing officer, at 316.291.9572, tallen@foulston.com; or visit
www.foulston.com.
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